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Subject:	Protection of children
The Commission communication of April 2017 on the protection of children in migration is an important step towards the further protection of migrant children, as is the implementation report.
Will the Commission comment on how it intends to continue the implementation of these measures, particularly within the framework of the next MFF?
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